
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=55307 

Help Sought in Locating Missing Juvenile 
(KNZA)--Authorities are seeking the public’s assistance in locating a missing juvenile believed to be
in the local area.   

16-year-old Dalton Trundle went missing from Manhattan, Kansas on January 26th.

Trundle has family in the Hiawatha and Doniphan County areas and its believed he may be in the
local area.

He is described as 6 foot 1, weighing 170 pounds with brown hair and blue eyes.  Trundle has
multiple tattoos—including one on his left arm.  Trundle was last seen wearing a gray Nike
sweatshirt, dark blue ripped jeans, and brown and blue Polo boots.

Anyone with information on his whereabouts is urged to contact Riley County Police Department at
785-537-2112, Doniphan County Sheriff’s Department at 785-985-3711, Brown County Sheriff’s
Department at 785-742-7125 or Hiawatha Police Department at 785-742-2156.
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